
 

 

Improved Medicare for All Means Long-Term Care, Too! 

Those of us who fight for a single-payer health care system—Improved Medicare for 

All—believe strongly that long-term care is health care, and so health care must include 

long-term care. 

This is embodied in the comprehensive coverage described in the House single-payer 

bill, HR 676, which also includes a preference for home and community-based care 

over institutional care.  

Right now, the Senate bill, S 1804 does not include these provisions, leaving long-term 

care to a Medicaid-like system in the states. This means that not only would people with 

disabilities, the elderly, and others face severe hardship, but workers who provide long-

term care would face poverty-level wages and lack of benefits. 

Single-payer activists across the country are working to ensure truly 

comprehensive care in all single-payer legislation. 
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